
Project Headlines
> Cut and crane work is complete on L8 with L7 nearing 

completion.

> Removal of the plant rooms has been completed.

> Roof top panels along Aitken Street have been removed.

> Internal strip out on level 1 has commenced.

2 Aitken Street

Project inquiries
> Please contact the liaison person for this project within your organisation.
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Project look ahead
> Cut and crane work will continue on L6 & 7 over the next period with 

the floor units and beam/column joints being broken out ahead of the 

elements being craned down to the Aitken Street loading bay for 

processing.

> Our perimeter scaffold will continue to be reduced in height as the cut 

and crane work progresses.

> Further façade panels along Aitken Street are to be removed.

> Our high reach demolition machinery will be mobilised to site in late 

November ready to be assembled for the high reach demolition phase 

of work.  

Progress to date 0% 100%

Key Items To Note:
> As we approach the next phase of work (High reach demolition) on site there will be the following road closures to enable this to occur:

> Closure of Aitken Street on Saturday 26th November to enable the high reach demolition equipment to be assembled.

> Closure of Aitken Street on Saturday 2nd & Sunday 3rd December to dismantle the 280t crawler crane.

> Closure of Aitken Street on Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th December to commence the high reach demolition work.

> Further detail on these road closures will be provided in the next project update.

Planned works through to mid November:


